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Walter, Penny

From: City Council
Subject: FW: Email - Communication - Rachel Engler-Stringer - Housing Accelerator Fund and Changes to 

Zoning - CK 750-1

From: Web NoReply <web‐noreply@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 1:12 PM 
To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Communication ‐ Rachel Engler‐Stringer ‐ Housing Accelerator Fund and Changes to Zoning ‐ CK 750‐1 
 

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to   ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Monday, June 24, 2024 ‐ 13:12 

Submitted by user:   

Submitted values are: 

I have read and understand the above statements.: Yes 

I do not want my comments placed on a public agenda. They will be shared with members of Council 
through their online repository.: No 

I only want my comments shared with the Mayor or my Ward Councillor.: No 

Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council 

Pronouns: She/her/hers 

First Name: Rachel 

Last Name: Engler-Stringer 

Phone Number :  

Email:  

I live outside of Saskatoon: No 

Saskatoon Address and Ward: 
Address:  Avenue E North 
Ward: Ward 2 

What do you wish to do ?: Submit Comments 

What agenda item do you wish to comment on ?: Housing Accelerator Fund - changes to zoning 
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Comments: 
I am writing to express my support for the zoning changes needed for access to the HAF. I live in Caswell Hill and 
my home is located 1 block from 33rd and a few blocks from Idylwlyd, so have the potential to have new denser 
developments within a very short distance from my home. In order to reduce the cost of city infrastructure, we need 
these zoning changes. We also need them to be a more environmentally sustainable and walkable city. I welcome 
small apartment buildings in my neighbourhood and look forward to the increased density in my neighbourhood. I do 
not believe this will change the character of the neighbourhoods to a significant extent, and I strongly believe that 
this is a critical and positive step for our city. 

Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting?: No 




